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8th November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 

Anti-Bullying and Mental Health Week 2023 
 

Anti-Bullying and Mental Health Week 2023 takes place from Monday 13th to Friday 17th November 
2023 with the theme ‘Make A Noise About Bullying’. It is co-ordinated by the Anti-Bullying Alliance. 
 
The aim of the campaign is to support schools and other settings to help children and young people, 
school staff, parents and other professionals who work with children to have discussions about:  
 

 What bullying means to us. 

 How banter can turn into something more hurtful. 

 What we can do to stop bullying. 

 Together, we can make a difference and take a stand against bullying. 
 

Mr Oliver will be leading a themed assembly on the topic and the classes will have daily lessons 
exploring positive messages about anti-bullying/good mental health and also raising awareness of 
how our school protects children from bullying. 
 
‘Odd Sock Day’ – Monday, 13th November 2023 
On Monday, 13th November, to start the week off, the Anti-Bullying Alliance have arranged an 'Odd 
Sock Day' to celebrate everyone being unique. Please send your child to school on Monday 13th 
November wearing odd socks, if they would like to participate. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Hindle  
Head of School  
 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 

 


